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Whānau Pānui Update – 17 June 2022 

 

 

Quick reminders for this week 

Parents Forum 

This month’s meeting is on Monday 20 

June, 6 - 7pm, with tea and coffee from 

5.30 pm. 

This will be held is the staffroom. Enter 

either through the main reception. 

This is an opportunity to learn more about 

the NCEA literacy and numeracy co-

requisite that starts in 2023. This particularly 

affects those in Year 10 and Year 9. 

A presentation is followed by an 

opportunity for questions and answers. 

The other items are: 

• What’s on Top? 

• Socialising – Tea & coffee, nibbles 

For those who cannot make it then you 

may use this link to join an online Google 

Meets Meeting. 

Google Meet joining info 

https://meet.google.com/fou-rfsb-hvz 

Taiohi-Whānau-Kaiako Hui 

Following the publishing of the Term Two 

reports last week, Taiohi-Whānau-Kaiako 

Hui or Student-Parent-Teacher 

conferences will be held on Wednesday 

22 June and Thursday 30 June from 3.30 to 

7.30 pm. On both days are normal full 

school days, starting at 8.45 and ending at 

3.10 pm. 

As we are in the Orange settings, please 

observe the requirement that visitors wear 

masks as the teachers will too. Masks will 

be available at reception. 

All interviews will be in the Library or C 

Block only, so it is convenient for parents 

to move from place to place. Check the 

specific rooms when you make the 

booking. 

These conferences will be 10 minutes 

duration and can be booked via School 

Interviews  

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/ 

Use the Event code vnckg 

 

You can also book an interview by 

phoning the school office 07 8686 8688 

If you cannot make this time, you are 

welcome to arrange meetings or calls with 

teachers that are mutually convenient. 

Matariki – holiday (School closed) 

A reminder that we celebrate Matariki – Te 

Tau Hou Māori (Māori New Year) as a 

public holiday, so there is no school on 

Friday 24 June 2022. 
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